Battery Recycling at Rutherglen High School
The Eco-Committee made monthly visits to our local Salvation Army store to drop off batteries for recycling.  Pupils and staff walked to and from the store to consider the environment and avoid contributing to greenhouse gases.  
The photographs below are from our most recent trip in April 2024.
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